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Ignite your students’ excitement about behavioral neuroscience with Brain & Behavior: An
Introduction to Behavioral Neuroscience, Fifth Edition by best-selling author Bob Garrett
and new co-author Gerald Hough. Garrett and Hough make the field accessible by inviting
students to explore key theories and scientific discoveries using detailed illustrations
and immersive examples as their guide. Spotlights on case studies, current events, and
research findings help students make connections between the material and their own lives.
A study guide, revised artwork, new animations, and an interactive eBook stimulate deep
learning and critical thinking. A Complete Teaching & Learning Package Contact your rep to
request a demo, answer your questions, and find the perfect combination of tools and
resources below to fit your unique course needs. SAGE Premium Video Stories of Brain &
Behavior and Figures Brought to Life videos bring concepts to life through original
animations and easy-to-follow narrations. Watch a sample. Interactive eBook Your students
save when you bundle the print version with the Interactive eBook (Bundle ISBN:
978-1-5443-1607-9), which includes access to SAGE Premium Video and other multimedia tools.
Learn more. SAGE coursepacks SAGE coursepacks makes it easy to import our quality
instructor and student resource content into your school’s learning management system
(LMS). Intuitive and simple to use, SAGE coursepacks allows you to customize course content
to meet your students’ needs. Learn more. SAGE edge This companion website offers both
instructors and students a robust online environment with an impressive array of teaching
and learning resources. Learn more. Study Guide The completely revised Study Guide offers
students even more opportunities to practice and master the material. Bundle it with the
core text for only $5 more! Learn more.

In Teaching with Poverty in Mind: What Being Poor Does to Kids' Brains and What Schools Can
Do About It, veteran educator and brain expert Eric Jensen takes an unflinching look at how
poverty hurts children, families, and communities across the United States and demonstrates
how schools can improve the academic achievement and life readiness of economically
disadvantaged students. Jensen argues that although chronic exposure to poverty can result
in detrimental changes to the brain, the brain's very ability to adapt from experience
means that poor children can also experience emotional, social, and academic success. A
brain that is susceptible to adverse environmental effects is equally susceptible to the
positive effects of rich, balanced learning environments and caring relationships that
build students' resilience, self-esteem, and character. Drawing from research, experience,
and real school success stories, Teaching with Poverty in Mind reveals * What poverty is
and how it affects students in school; * What drives change both at the macro level (within
schools and districts) and at the micro level (inside a student's brain); * Effective
strategies from those who have succeeded and ways to replicate those best practices at your
own school; and * How to engage the resources necessary to make change happen. Too often,
we talk about change while maintaining a culture of excuses. We can do better. Although no
magic bullet can offset the grave challenges faced daily by disadvantaged children, this
timely resource shines a spotlight on what matters most, providing an inspiring and
practical guide for enriching the minds and lives of all your students.
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The field of psychological assessment has been undergoing rapid change. The second edition
of this Handbook, published in 1990, appeared at the beginning of a decade marked by
extensive advances in assessment in essentially all of its specialized areas. There are
many new tests, new applications of established tests, and new test systems. Major
revisions have appeared of established tests, notably the Wechsler intelligence scales. The
time seemed right for a third edition, since even over the relatively brief period of ten
years, many tests described in the second edition have been replaced, and are no longer
commonly used. Furthermore, much new research in such areas as neuropsychology, cognitive
science, and psychopathology have made major impacts on how many tests and other assessment
procedures are used and interpreted. This third edition represents an effort to give the
reader an overview of the many new developments in assessment, while still maintaining
material on basic psychometric concepts in order for it to continue to serve as a
comprehensive handbook for the student and professional.
Comprehensive yet accessible, a classic survey of the history and systems of psychology —
from pre-Socratic philosophers to contemporary contributions from cognitive science and
neuroscience is presented. Part I traces psychology's historical foundations from its
beginnings to its emergence as a formal discipline in the 1870s. Part II deals with the
major twentieth-century systems of psychology. Is ideal for those without an advanced
academic background in history, philosophy, or biology.
This textbook provides a focus on each major topic in psychobiology from five perspectives:
the description; the evolution and the development of behaviour; the biological mechanisms;
and the applications of biological psychology to human problems.
A sound knowledge of cardiovascular physiology is fundamental to understanding
cardiovascular disease, exercise performance and may other aspects of human physiology.
Cardiovascular physiology is a major component of all undergraduate courses in physiology,
biomedical science and medicine, and this popular introduction to the subject is intended
primarily for these students. A key feature of this sixth edition is how state-of-the-art
technology is applied to understanding cardiovascular function in health and disease. Thus
the text is also well suited to graduate study programmes in medicine and physiological
sciences.
Foundations of Psychological Testing: A Practical Approach by Leslie A. Miller and Robert
L. Lovler presents a clear introduction to the basics of psychological testing as well as
psychometrics and statistics. Aligned with the 2014 Standards for Educational and
Psychological Testing, this practical book includes discussion of foundational concepts and
issues using real-life examples and situations that students will easily recognize, relate
to, and find interesting. A variety of pedagogical tools furthers the conceptual
understanding needed for effective use of tests and test scores. The Sixth Edition includes
updated references and examples, new In Greater Depth boxes for deeper coverage of complex
topics, and a streamlined organization for enhanced readability. INSTRUCTORS: Bundle
Foundations of Psychological Testing with the Student Workbook, featuring critical thinking
and practical exercises, for only $5 more! Bundle ISBN: 978-1-5443-6670-8

"Helps apply the research findings of behavioral neuroscience to daily life. " The ninth
edition of "Foundations of Behavioral Neuroscience" offers a concise introduction to
behavioral neuroscience. The text incorporates the latest studies and research in the
rapidly changing fields of neuroscience and physiological psychology. The theme of
strategies of learning helps readers apply these research findings to daily life.
"Foundations of Behavioral Neuroscience "is an ideal choice for the instructor who wants a
concise text with a good balance of human and animal studies. MyPsychLab is an integral
part of the Carlson program. Key learning applications include the MyPsychLab Brain.
Teaching & Learning Experience "Personalize Learning"" "MyPsychLab is an online homework,
tutorial, and assessment program. It helps students prepare for class and instructor gauge
individual and class performance."Improve Critical Thinking"" "Each chapter begins with a
list of Learning Objectives that also serve as the framework for the Study Guide that
accompanies this text. "Engage Students"" "An Interim Summary follows each major section of
the book. The summaries provide useful reviews and also break each chapter into manageable
chunks. "Explore Theory/Research"" "APS Reader, "Current Directions in Biopsychology" in
MyPsychLab "Support Instructors"" " A full set of supplements, including MyPsychLab,
provides instructors with all the resources and support they need. 0205962092 /
9780205962099 Foundations of Behavioral Neuroscience Plus NEW MyPsychLab with eText -Access Card Package Package consists of: 0205206514 / 9780205206513 NEW MyPsychLab with
Pearson eText -- Valuepack Access Card 0205940242 / 9780205940240 Foundations of Behavioral
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Neuroscience
In its first edition, Richard Straub's text was acclaimed for its solid scientific
approach, emphasis on critical thinking, real-world applications, exquisite anatomical art,
and complete media/supplements package. The thoroughly updated new edition builds on those
strengths to provide an even more effective introduction to the psychology behind why we
get sick, how we stay well, how we react to illness, and how we relate to the health care
system and health care providers.
Coleen Belk and Virginia Borden Maier have helped students demystify biology for nearly
twenty years in the classroom and nearly ten years with their book, Biology: Science for
Life with Physiology. In the new Fourth Edition, they continue to use stories and current
issues, such as discussion of cancer to teach cell division, to connect biology to
student's lives. Learning Outcomes are new to this edition and integrated within the book
to help professors guide students' reading and to help students assess their understanding
of biology. A new Chapter 3, "Is It Possible to Supplement Your Way to Better Health?
Nutrients and Membrane Transport," offers an engaging storyline and focused coverage on
micro- and macro-nutrients, antioxidants, passive and active transport, and exocytosis and
endocytosis. This package contains: Biology: Science for Life with Physiology, Fourth
Edition
MyPsychKit is now availablefor physiological psychology! Expand your knowledge of the
Foundations of Physiological Psychology with MyPsychKit! MyPsychKit is an electronic
supplement to aid student learning and comprehension featuring: * Book-specific learning
objectives * Flashcards with key terms and definitions * Practice tests * Interactive
figures and diagrams from the text * Neuroscience animations and videos which demonstrate
the most important principles through movement and interaction * MyPsychKit also offers
reliable research materials with Research Navigator Visit http: //www.mypsychkit.com for
more information.

This author team is committed to making statistics a highlight for psychology students!
Now, in a 5th edition,Statistics for Psychology, continues to be an accessible, current,
and interesting approach to statistics. With each revision, the authors have maintain those
things about the book that have been especially appreciated, while reworking the text to
take into account the feedback, their our own experiences, and advances and changes in the
field. The fifth edition of this popular text uses definitional formulas to emphasize
concepts of statistics, rather than rote memorization. This approach constantly reminds
students of the logic behind what they are learning, and each procedure is taught both
verbally and numerically, which helps to emphasize the concepts. Thoroughly revised, with
new content and many new practice examples, this text takes the reader from basic
procedures through analysis of variance (ANOVA). While learning statistics, students also
learn how to read and interpret current research.
This classic textbook retains clarity and accessibility in connecting the rich story of
psychology's past to contemporary research and applications.
For courses in Physiological/Biopsychology An up-to-date, comprehensive, and accessible
overview of behavioral neuroscience Physiology of Behavior provides a scholarly yet
accessible portrait of the dynamic interaction between biology and behavior. Lead author
Neil Carlson and new co-author Melissa Birkett drew upon their experience teaching and
working with students to create the new edition of this comprehensive and accessible guide
for students of behavioral neuroscience. In addition to updated research, the Twelfth
Edition offers an updated art and visual program and a more robust learning architecture
that highlights key concepts, guiding students through the text. Physiology of Behavior,
Twelfth Edition is also available via REVEL(tm), an immersive learning experience designed
for the way today's students read, think, and learn.
The world-renowned authorship team of Bonnie G Berger and Robert S Weinberg welcome fellow
highly esteemed scholar Robert C. Eklund to this third update of one of the fundamental
texts on exercise psychology. In this new edition, the authors expand upon the key concepts
and models of the field, focusing on the interrelationships between exercise and
psychology. Students moving toward the exercise professions will gain a solid background in
key issues surrounding exercise and health and make great strides forward in becoming
competent and compassionate practitioners.
Since the first edition of Principles of Behavior, the authors have sought to address the
unique needs of students. This title has been written so that students of all levels will
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benefit from a solid introduction to the principles of behavior. The authors have laid the
groundwork for behavior analysis through an exploration of experimental, applied, and
theoretical concepts. Case studies and everyday examples help readers apply principles of
behavior to real life. About the Book: This book also is integrated with the Behavior
Analyst Certification Board task list and serves as an excellent introduction to many of
the BACB tasks.
"The scope of this volume is indicated by the subtitle. The basic data furnish an outline
of the psychology of infancy, by bringing into systematic view cross-section behavior
pictures of the ascending stages of development. The emphasis throughout is on the normal
aspects of behavior. The application of norms of development to problems of developmental
diagnosis and supervision is treated in the concluding sections. The investigation on which
this book is based was begun some six years ago and has put the writer under an increasing
sense of indebtedness to many persons who have lent their assistance. The study is one
which has required a considerable degree of cooperation. We have been particularly
fortunate in the amount and kind of cooperation which we have received from numerous
mothers--to say nothing of the several hundred children, whose contribution we hope is not
altogether lost in the pages of this book. The main body of this volume is devoted to a
descriptive and normative treatment of data derived from a first-hand study of normal
children. This part of the study has been supplied with illustrations and is so concrete
that it may, perhaps, be of interest to the general reader, as well as to the parent or to
the special worker who is directly concerned with the mental health and development of
early childhood. Current tendencies in child hygiene and education are bringing the preschool years into a new perspective. There are scientific as well as practical reasons for
giving special consideration to this foundational period of childhood. Our aim in the
present volume is to give a systematic view of the entire pre-school period of development.
We are conscious of the preliminary character and of the limitations of our data; but we
probably have not over-emphasized the basic importance of the pre-school years of
development"--Preface. (PsycINFO Database Record (c) 2006 APA, all rights reserved).
A riveting exploration of who we are and why we behave the way we do. Why do we become
aggressive? How does the brain allow us to see, hear, and feel? Can listening to Mozart
improve IQ? How do babies learn to perceive and think? How can we reduce obesity and
cigarette smoking? Is being physically attractive an advantage? Psychology, the scientific
study of the mind and our behaviour, has never been more popular. From TV experts to the
amateur musings of your best friend, the language of psychology has permeated all aspects
of everyday life. Here Martin reveals that modern psychology concerns far more than the
everyday stereotypes of Freud, Jung, and ‘common sense’ advice. This Beginner’s Guide is
informed by the latest cutting-edge research and provides a vibrant and witty exploration
of our senses, how our memory works, and what determines our intelligence, development, and
personality.

Renowned physiology instructor Dr. Linda Costanzo’s friendly, logical, easy-to-follow
writing style makes Physiology, 6th Edition ideal for coursework and USMLE preparation.
Well-designed figures and tables provide handy visuals for procedures or physiologic
equations, and step-by-step explanations clarify challenging concepts. This full-color,
manageably-sized text offers a comprehensive and consistent overview of core physiologic
concepts at the organ system and cellular levels, making complex principles easy to
understand. Information is presented in a short, simple, and focused manner – the perfect
presentation for success in coursework and on exams. Chapter summaries and "Challenge
Yourself" questions at the end of each chapter provide an extensive review of the material
and reinforce understanding and retention. Equations and sample problems are integrated
throughout the text. NEW! More Clinical Physiology Case Boxes relate to pathophysiology for
a clinical context
The ethics book no psychology student or professional should be without Thoroughly updated
and expanded to include recent research findings, landmark legal decisions, the Hoffman
Investigation Report, and changes in the ethical guidelines of the American Psychological
Association and the Canadian Psychological Association, the new 5th edition of Ethics in
Psychotherapy and Counseling covers the latest developments in ethical thinking, standards,
and practice. You'll learn how to strengthen your ethical awareness, judgement, and
decision-making. Distinguished Emeritus Professor Don Meichenbaum described the 5th edition
as 'a MUST READ book for both beginning and seasoned clinicians' and Professor David H.
Barlow wrote, 'A stunningly good book. . . . If there is only one book you buy on ethics,
this is the one.' Covers the many changes and challenges brought about by new technology,
EHRs, videoconferencing, and texting, as well as practicing across state and provincial
borders Discusses moral distress and moral courage Includes 5 chapters on different aspects
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of critical thinking about ethical challenges, including a chapter on 'Ethics Placebos,
Cons, and Creative Cheating: A User's Guide' Deals with complex issue of culture, race,
religion, sexual identity, sexual orientation, and politics Provides steps to strengthen
ethics in organizations Offers guidance on responding to ethics, licensing, and malpractice
complaints—not to imply that you'll need to after reading this book! Keeps the focus on
practical, creative approaches to the responsibilities, challenges, and opportunities
encountered by therapists and counselors in their work.
An Introduction to Brain and Behavior takes uninitiated students to the frontiers of
contemporary physiological psychology more effectively than any other textbook. Renowned
researchers and veteran teachers, Kolb and Whishaw help students connect nervous-system
activity to human behavior, drawing on the latest research and revealing case studies.

Learn how to understand normal body functions before learning about the mechanisms of
veterinary disease. Cunningham's Textbook of Veterinary Physiology, 6th Edition approaches
this vast subject in a practical, user-friendly way that helps you grasp key concepts and
learn how they relate to clinical practice. From cell physiology to body system function to
homeostasis and immune function, this comprehensive text provides the solid foundation
needed before advancing in the veterinary curriculum. Expanded resources on the companion
Evolve website include state-of-the-art 3D animations, practice tests, a glossary, and
Clinical Correlations. Clinical Correlations boxes present case studies that illustrate how
to apply physiology principles and concepts to the diagnosis and treatment of veterinary
patients. Practice questions at the end of each chapter test your understanding of what
you’ve just read and provide valuable review for exams. Key Points at the beginning of each
chapter introduce new concepts and help you prepare for exams. Full-color format highlights
helpful information and enhances learning with a wealth of illustrations that visually
depict specific functions and conditions. NEW! Updated animations added that are relevant
to content. NEW! New contributors lend their unique perspective and expertise to the
content.
Published by Sinauer Associates, an imprint of Oxford University Press. Throughout its
twenty-two year history, the authors of Plant Physiology and Development have continually
updated the book to incorporate the latest advances in plant biology and implement
pedagogical improvements requested by adopters. This has made Plant Physiology and
Development the most authoritative, comprehensive, and widely-used upper-division plant
biology textbook.

Learn how to train for maximum gains with Periodization: Theory and Methodology of
Training. Guided by the expertise of Tudor O. Bompa, the pioneer of periodization training,
and leading periodization researcher G. Gregory Haff, you’ll learn how to vary the
intensity and volume of training to optimize the body’s ability to recover and
rebuild—resulting in better performance and less risk of injury. Translated into nine
languages, Periodization: Theory and Methodology of Training has become one of the major
resources on periodization for sport scientists, coaches, and athletes throughout the
world. Since the introduction of this groundbreaking training theory by Tudor O. Bompa in
1963, periodization has become the basis of every serious athlete’s training. Now in its
fifth edition, Bompa’s classic text combines the concepts central to periodization and
training theory with contemporary advances in sport science, physiology, and coaching. No
other text discusses planning and periodization in such detail or with so many specific,
practical examples from a variety of sports. With the fifth edition of Periodization, you
can learn the principles, objectives, and components of a successful long-term training
program and how to plan the right program to achieve your performance goals. Periodization
also contains proven strategies for optimal peaking and specifics on training for better
motor ability, working capacity, skill effectiveness, and psychological adaptability.
Better organized and easier to read, the fifth edition of this definitive text presents the
latest refinements to periodization theory: • New research on rest and restoration,
specifically countermeasures used in facilitating recovery plus practical suggestions for
implementation • How the use of sequential training and delayed training effects can
produce optimal performance at major competitions • A comprehensive discussion, grounded in
scientific data, on applying various methods of peaking to ensure optimal performance for
competition • New information on how concepts such as conjugated sequencing and summated
microcycle structures can maximize strength gains and direct training • Expanded
information on the development of sport performance characteristics, including speed
training and sport-specific endurance Chapter summaries will help you review and reference
major concepts throughout the text. Plan and document each training program with ease using
the duplication-ready annual and four-year training plan charts included in the appendix.
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When it comes to designing programs for optimal training, Tudor Bompa’s expertise is
unmatched. The fifth edition of Periodization: Theory and Methodology of Training presents
the latest refinements to Bompa’s periodization theory to help you create training programs
that enhance sport skills and ensure peak performance.
"The Foundations of Dual Language Instruction" is a practical, comprehensive, objective
look at dual language instruction and the social, political, historical, and educational
issues of teaching second language learners in today's diverse classrooms. With its
emphasis on English language learners, the book provides descriptions of effective programs
and instructional strategies that can be used in the classroom. Included are sections on
the history and legal underpinnings of schooling in two languages, language policy in the
U.S. and around the world, considerations of changing demographics and implications for
educators, and the dynamics of culture in schooling. "In this new, reorganized Sixth
Edition . . . " Updated information in Chapter 7, "Second Language Instruction," presents
program models and instructional strategies to fully familiarize readers with Sheltered
Instruction Observation Protocol (SIOP) and how it is used in classrooms to support
effective instruction for L2 learners. Readers are familiarized with the important
developments in World-Class Instructional Design and Assessment standards (WIDA) and new
consortia that are focusing on proficiency testing (Chapter 8). Teachers see how to close
the achievement gap through expanded information and reflections on their roles. Key
questions at the beginning of each chapter provide a better focus for readers. Updated
references and research ensures that readers get the most up-to-date information available.
Links to sources of up-to-date information are plentiful in each chapter through the
addition of web and media resources.
Foundations of Physiological Psychology offers an introduction to the foundations of
physiology, incorporating the latest studies and research in the rapidly changing fields of
neuroscience and physioloical psychology. The text uses many human examples, case studies,
and a Neuroscience Animations CD-ROM to help make the material interesting and relevant to
student readers. This affordable Books a la Carte Edition features the exact same content
from our traditional textbook in a convenient, notebook-ready loose-leaf format - allowing
students to take only what they need to class. As a bonus, the Books a la Carte Edition is
accompanied by a full-color, laminated Study Card that's a perfect tool to help students
prepare for exams.
The updated 2nd edition of this brief introduction to Psychology, is more accessible and
ideal for short courses. This is a brief, accessible introductory psychology textbook. The
updated 2nd edition of this clear and brief introduction to Psychology is written by the
award-winning lecturer and author Richard Griggs. The text is written in an engaging style
and presents a selection of carefully chosen core concepts in psychology, providing solid
topical coverage without drowning the student in a sea of details.
Reflecting the latest APA Guidelines and accompanied by an exciting, new, formative,
adaptive online learning tool, Psychological Science, Fifth Edition, will train your
students to be savvy, scientific thinkers.
This classic handbook provides scientific assessment of the efficacy of the most popular
psychotherapeutic orientations to promote the use of evidence-based interventions to affect
behavioral change and positive client outcomes. Thoroughly updated and revised, the Sixth
Edition keeps pace with the rapid changes that are taking place in the field, such as new
findings made possible by neuroimaging and gene research, and includes new chapters on
psychotherapy process-outcome research, psychodynamic approaches, and training and
supervision.
ANATOMY AND PHYSIOLOGY FOR SPEECH, LANGUAGE, AND HEARING, Fifth Edition, provides a solid
foundation in anatomical and physiological principles relevant to communication sciences
and disorders. Ideal for speech-language pathology and audiology students, as well as
practicing clinicians, the text integrates clinical information with everyday experiences
to reveal how anatomy and physiology relate to the speech, language, and hearing systems.
Combining comprehensive coverage with abundant, full-color illustrations and a strong
practical focus, the text makes complex material approachable even for students with little
or no background in anatomy and physiology. Thoroughly updated to reflect current trends,
techniques, and best practices, the Fifth Edition of this acclaimed text is supported by
innovative Anatesse learning software—now accessible online via PC, Mac, and tablet
devices—featuring tutorials, interactive quizzes, and other resources to help students of
all learning styles master the material and prepare for professional licensing exams.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
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This is a comprehensive, accessible text that covers the basic principles of Medical
Physiology. It is completely up-to-date and includes information on the latest findings in
physiology. The text has been beautifully designed and illustrated, and chapters present
information in an easy-to-follow and logical style.
For courses in Health Education/Promotion/Planning (Health & Kinesiology) A solid
foundation in the issues of health education and promotion, and a solid connection to the
research, resources, and people involved Principles and Foundations of Health Promotion and
Education has what it takes to connect to research, resources, and practitioners in health
education/promotion, while gaining a solid foundation in the history, philosophy, theory,
and ethics of health education. Considered to be the best overall introduction to the
growing profession of health education/promotion, it covers the roles and responsibilities
of health education specialists, the settings where they are employed, and the ethics of
the profession. In addition to presenting the history of health, health care, and health
education/promotion, the book gives you a glimpse at what the future may hold for health
education specialists. Extensively updated to include the most current thinking and
practices in the field, this new Sixth Edition includes discussions of recent health reform
developments, the responsibilities and competencies of health education specialists, nontraditional health jobs, what's in store for the future of health education jobs, the use
of the social media in health promotion, and much more. The best overall introduction to
the growing profession of health education/promotion: Get a solid foundation in the
background, history, philosophy, theory, and ethics of health promotion and education. A
look at the profession from the people doing the job: Coverage of the roles and
responsibilities of health educators, plus personal accounts of health education
professionals tell the story. NEW! Extensive updates including the most current thinking
and practices in the field. Outstanding pedagogical aids: Receive invaluable help for
ensuring comprehension, including review questions, case studies, critical thinking
questions, activities, and weblinks, in each chapter. Package consists of: 0321927141 /
9780321927149 Principles and Foundations of Health Promotion and Education, 6/e
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